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Week 7 News!

Staff News
Tara Murrie, one of our experienced Learning Assistants, will leave our school at the end of next 
week after 10 years in the job! Tara has provided great support to students and teachers over a 
long period of time and we are extremely grateful to her for the input she has provided to our 
learners. We wish her all the very best for her next exciting step as a Learning Assistant. 
As a staff we will formally acknowledge her contribution next week. Thank you Tara!  

New Playground
After the wonderful success of the ‘Colour Run’ last term, the budget for our new playground has 
increased! Thank you FOTS and to every single sponsor who provided funding for our new project! 
Next week the school BOT will consider several proposals for our new playground. 
The aim is for construction and installation during this upcoming summer period. 
More details will follow but we know the outcome will be very exciting for our community! 



Ag Day 2023! Registrations will close soon!
Ag Day is now just over 6 weeks away!
Saturday 14 October   9am - 2pm

130 children now registered! Well done! 
But there are still many children yet to be registered.
Registrations will close next week. 

We need to finalise judges so we require entries to be confirmed.

When you and your child have finalised their project for Ag Day then register:                            

Ag Day 2023: Registration                           Ag Day 2023: Handbook

FOTS are a huge part of the organisation of Ag Day, providing an amazing experience for everyone. 

Please support them by helping wherever possible!                                                      

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScG1lO06Zyl-Kkp67zuR3oSOYy4xzVqSkqdgvOFtOvb-hDhTQ/viewform
https://www.coatesville.school.nz/uploads/4/8/9/2/48925841/ag_day_handbook_2023.docx.pdf


BOUNTY BAG WEEK!

Bounty bags (small ziplock bags) have now been sent home for you to fill for 

the Bounty Bag stall at Ag day.  This popular stall involves throwing a bean bag  

on a grid full of bounty bags. Participants get to keep whatever bag the bean 

bag lands on- prizes for everyone!

Bounty bags can be filled with any sort of small goodies- hair ties, lollies, mini 

play dough, stickers, bouncy balls etc.  Bags can be returned to

your child’s class or to the box provided in the office foyer. 

The class who brings the most Bounty bags will receive an 

extra long lunch break!
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Important Dates: Term 3 & beyond
Pizza Day                Monday 4 September

Winter Sports Prizegiving           Friday 22 September

End of Term 3           Friday 22 September

First Day of Term 4   Monday 9 October

Ag Day 2023              Saturday 14 October      9am - 2pm

Labour Weekend (4 days)     Friday 20 October (Day in lieu of Ag Day) and Monday 23 October 

School Prizegiving    Thursday 14 December 5pm 

End of Term 4            Friday 15 December at 1pm










